
 

27 March 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

Free School Meals Provision 

 

Next week we will be delivering a food hamper containing sufficient food for 5 

lunches to every household where there is a child / children eligible for free school 

meals.  We are hoping this hamper will be delivered on Tuesday and will contain 

food for one week. This will replace the grab bag provision we have had in place 

this week.  A driver will knock and leave the hamper on your door-step, we cannot 

unfortunately have face to face contact. 

 

We are led to believe that there will be a government scheme in place in time for 

the following week.  It is likely that this will be a scheme where vouchers are issued 

to be spent in local supermarkets. As soon as we have the details of this, we will let 

you know.   

 

If you would still like to collect a grab bag from school on Monday, then that will 

be available from 11.00am.  I do appreciate that it has been difficult for many of 

you to access daily grab bags because of the current guidelines for social 

distancing.  The new systems will work more effectively and allow us to support you. 

 

I hope that you are keeping safe at this very difficult time and please remember to 

use the website to source work for your children to do, or telephone school for 

work packs to be sent. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Emma Robins 
Principal | Graham School 

 


